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The Brimfield Buildings and Grounds Committee met on Tuesday, June 29, 2017 at 5:00 p.m. in the Superintendent’s office.   

The following were present:  Thompson, Heinz, Bauer and Mr. Richardson.

The committee heard a presentation from the following architect:

	Dewberry & Associates

The committee adjourned at 6:00 p.m.




													
								Dan Heinz, President



								
													
								Mark Hoerr, Secretary
